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Dates to Remember

13th December –
Preschool Bahrain 

National Day 
Celebration - activities 
and games related to 

Bahrain

15th December -1st

January - Winter Break

2nd January- First day 
of school 

Classroom News

Welcome to the last month of the year, how
quickly the time has passed!
Last month the children really enjoyed the
“Growing” theme, especially planting and
watering their plants.
Our December Theme is “All about Bahrain”
and we are going to celebrate Bahrain
National Day. We will be talking a lot about
Bahrain - culture, famous places, people,
traditional dresses, food, plants, animal etc.
We will be doing a lots of art and craft
activities such as Bahrain map collage,
Bahrain flag, palm trees, camels, people…
An activity to do at home is to look at
different magazines and newspapers and cut

out pictures with anything related
to Bahrain (Bahrain map , flag,
people, famous places, food, plants,
animals …) - then send it to class so
we can used them for our display
boards and projects.



Shapes, Colors & 
Numbers

Letters-Cc, Kk

Numbers-4, 5

Count orally from 1-10

Color-White

Shape-Triangle

Happy Birthday to:

Nursery A-
Feras

Mustafa

Nursery B-
-

Nursery C-
Abdulredha
Sara Husain

Songs & Nursery Rhymes

♪ Nursery rhymes/ Circle time songs/ Good 
morning songs

This month we are celebrating National Day, 
we will be learning National Anthem

Our stories this month will be:
“Kingdom of Bahrain”

And stories chosen by children in the class. 
They can also bring and share
their favorite story from home.  

• Please ensure your child bring water to
school daily.

• Healthy snacks are encouraged. No chips,
sweets or chocolates are allowed please.

• Please ensure school bags contain a
change of clothes in case of any accidents.

• For children wearing nappies please
ensure you put some nappies in bags.

• To celebrate Bahrain National Day on the
13th December the children may come
dressed in national dress. Parents are
asked to send in a plate of healthy food
to share in the class that day.

Thank you and wishing you a
great winter break.

Reminders


